
 
 
Didion Messenger - 9/1/20 
 
Hello Didion families, 
 
I wanted to quickly share some important updates with you regarding the start of school. Late yesterday 
evening, the district released the daily schedules that students will be following this Thursday (9/3) and Friday 
(9/4).  
 
On Thursday and Friday, elementary students, grades kindergarten through 6th grade, will attend 
virtual class with their teachers from 9:00am to 10:00am.  
 
On Thursday and Friday, middle school students, grades seven and eight, will attend class from 
10:15am to 12:05pm.   
 
(Follow ​this link​ for more detailed information, particularly for the middle school schedule.) 
 
Each morning, students will need to log into Clever, access their Google Classroom, and navigate to the 
Stream page for their teacher’s Zoom information for their class. They want to make sure to log into their Zoom 
class session in time for the start of class. I recommend that students start logging in PRIOR to their class start 
time. If students log in early, they may need to wait in the Zoom virtual waiting room, but will be “let in” on time 
by their teachers.  
 
Lastly, I want to share with you our newly redesigned and revamped website! Please visit and bookmark 
www.didion.scusd.edu​. If you click on the “Updates from our Principal” button, you will find my latest email 
blasts and robo-call transcripts. 
 
We can’t wait to see our students on Thursday!! Have a great day.  
 
Mr. Eder 

https://www.scusd.edu/e-connections-post/schedules-first-days-school
http://www.didion.scusd.edu/

